All are invited to see the film
“The Economics of Happiness”

“Going local’ is a powerful strategy that offers hope to help repair our fractured world: our ecosystems, our societies and ourselves. Far from the old institutions of corporate power, communities are starting to forge a very different future for their citizens. By examining the impact of globalization on an indigenous village, the film explores some of the downsides of globalization, and then describes the growing movement to re-create more just and sustainable communities.
Unitarian Universalist Society of Oneonta

12 Ford Ave. Oneonta, NY 

Tuesday, December 6th at 7:00 p.m.

Sponsored by the Social Action Committee
as part of the Unitarian Universalist Society’s Thoughtful Tuesdays.

Refreshments and discussion will follow the 68-minute screening.

 
Child care will be provided if requested. Contact Rev. Craig Schwalenberg by email (revcraig@uuso.org)  by Sunday, Dec. 4th or call Robin at the UUSO office (432-3491) during office hours ( Mon.-Thurs. 9-2). Indicate the ages of the children needing care. Those who request child care should plan to arrive by 6:45.

For more information about the event contact:

 Suzanne Miller at Millerss@oneonta.edu or Suzanne Miller and Walter vom Saal at 432-1316.
